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Room 119 Newsletter  


March 2, 2011





Dear Parents/Guardians, 





It’s hard to believe that March and spring is right around the corner. Today was such a much nicer day than Monday’s cold. 





I’d like to thank all the families who showed up for International Delight Night. A special thank you to all the parents who helped their children finish their India research so that it could be displayed on the third grade wing. Our bulletin board will be “auctioned” off by the student’s name that is drawn from the fair jar this week. 





Students are still working to learn about India in the computer lab. I have created an online class for them. Students have taken this knowledge of India and are making Power Point books.





If there are any rock collectors out there – you or your child, please share your rock collection with us! We will be going into exploration of minerals with our next science unit. Having passionate rock collectors share their “gems” is a great way to start off our next rockin’ science unit! 





Horray! Horray! March 2 is Dr. Seuss’ birthday! Below are some great sites that you could have your child go to in celebration:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.seussville.com/" ��http://www.seussville.com/�





Jump rope for Heart went home with your child this Tuesday. If you need more information about this event, write a note in your child’s agenda. (





Hoping everyone has a wonderful week!





Mrs. Reed 


(   (   (














Math:In math we continue to push along with multiplication. Students learned what the word “prime” means and are exploring square numbers. They are also working to figure out what multiplication expressions they know compared to those that they do not know.   On Friday’s we continue our ORQ day. On this day, I do a guided lesson. The following Friday students work in teams to solve a similar problem. They then assess their work and give one another specific feedback.  








Reading-  In reading we are finishing up our read aloud book, Twenty and Ten. Then we will begin the chapter book, Stuart Little. Students are also reading fiction chapter books in guided reading. Here we are working to understand main idea, story elements (problem, solution, setting), and learning about character traits and feelings.


It is important that your child is not only reading fluently (quickly and smoothly) but is also able to understand what he/she is reading.  Please make the time to listen to your child read aloud for at least 15 minutes a day.  














Writing-Students are beginning to brainstorm topics to write a persuasive letter to someone. Today we walked around the school looking things that we would be passionate to write about in order to fix or spruce up. One student suggested in the office that the benches should have cushions on them and that the ways should be painted a brighter – warmer color!  
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